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The regular meeting of the Town of Cambridge Planning Board duly called Thursday, December 3, 2020, 

7:30 PM at the Town Hall.  

The following were present Eric Pearson, Scott Clark, Ron Ford, Kathleen Quinn and Secretary Heather 

Greenawalt. 

 

Absent:  Judy Leon   

 

Judy Leon’s position on the Planning Board is up as December 31, 2020.  The Secretary has spoken with 

Judy and she is interested in still being on the Board. 

 

The Planning Board members discussed the upcoming webinars available for training purposes.  They all 

said they would possibly attend the one on the 8th of December and also January 5, 2021.  

 

Chair Eric Pearson reported that Mary Lennon had filed her subdivision with the County.   

 

Next Planning Board Meeting will be January 7, 2021.  

 

There being no further business before the Planning Board the meeting was moved and carried for 

adjournment at 7:45 PM. 

 

 

     Heather Greenawalt 

 

 

     Planning Board Clerk 

     Town of Cambridge 

 


